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                                                                                                                                Heist op den Berg, 3 March 2020. 
 
Coronavirus/Corvid 19 Situation 
 
EFRA is listening carefully to the news from across Europe so we can advise entrants on the most current 
situation. It is important that each person checks with their own Health Authorities on how to proceed with their 
travel arrangements. 
 
We are consulting with each organiser of EFRA meetings in the calendar. There is the possibility that some 
meetings may be affected. They may be moved in the calendar to cater for necessary changes. Come back to 
the EFRA Webpage for the latest news that we have. 
 
In agreement with the organiser, the Bologna GP 1/8 and 1/10 IC Track on 03-05 of April, will be postponed to a 
later date to be defined.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
EFRA General Secretary, 
 
Willy Wuyts 

 
 


